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Student Services has updated Board Policies 3000 Admission of College Students and 3100 

Student Rights, Responsibilities Campus Safety and Administrative Due process, as well as 

Administrative Procedures 3000.2, 3100.1 and 3100.2 to align with new state and federal 

regulations, including the Violence Against Women Act.  There are additional requirements 

for student, faculty and staff training in the event someone is a victim or a bystander to an act 

of violence...more detailed information will be forthcoming.  Please review the updated 

Board policies and Administrative procedures. 
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UPDATED  POLICIES  AND  PROCEDURES  

The State Chancellor’s office is in the process of creating a Common Assessment System to 

streamline and improve assessment in English, ESL, and mathematics courses.  Use of the new 

system will be required for districts to qualify to receive Student Success Funding (Matriculation 

funding). 

 

As part of the development of the new system, the state is considering multiple measures.         

12 community colleges statewide will participate in a pilot study to examine the integration of 

multiple measures into the Common Assessment System. The pilot project is based upon the 

Long Beach Promise Pathways alternative assessment that received significant attention for its 

cutting edge approach last year. 

 

The State Chancellor’s office plans to have twelve colleges pilot the Common Assessment 

System by fall 2015, with full implementation expected in early 2016. Stay tuned for more 

information. 

HAPPY  HOLIDAYS  AND  A  MERRY  NEW  YEAR  

We will ring in the New Year with several new members to the Student Services, Disabled 

Student Programs & Services and Institutional Research departments...come by and say 

hello: 

Student Services — Victor DeVore 

Institutional Research — Annette Madison 

Disabled Student Programs & Services — Isabelle Martin (Workability III)

           — Cathleen Mingo (College 2 Career) 
 


